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Often we use this space to share updates about the initiatives our council is doing, and the
programs we invite the parish to attend / participate in.  Raising the funds to do many of these
programs is a big part of why we do the Danish Festival each year and are so thankful for all of
your support.  Some of the programs our council came up with and spearheaded and others have
been suggested to us by the order at large, but all of these programs and events  fall under what
we call Faith in Action.

As one District Deputy put it at a meeting earlier this week, our programs are an opportunity for a
Catholic man as a Knight, his family, and often our entire parish community to live out our faith
and put into action what we believe.  I know I was impressed to learn all the different programs
the order has.  If you’re interested please visit KofC.org and click on the “what we do” tab.

And we still need volunteers for working shifts either flipping Aebleskivers or helping in the
kitchen on the 16th and 17th.  Please see a Knight after Mass today or next week or call or email
at 616-916-0143 gk2084@mikofc.org. 
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